
 

We'd like your input on 
the Statewide Transportation Improvement Plan! 

 
The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) is seeking comments on the project lists in 
the draft fiscal year 2026-2029 Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP). The STIP 
describes federally funded transportation projects for the next four years. Please note that the 
inclusion of a project does not always guarantee construction. Specific projects include road 
resurfacing, road rebuilding, bridge replacement, intersection improvements, and intelligent 
transportation system upgrades, as well as active transportation and transit-related projects. A 
map of the draft list of transportation projects is available online at www.Michigan.gov/STIP. 
Launch the Michigan Transportation Program Portal and select the Draft STIP tab at the top of the 
portal page.  

 

Step 1: Zoom in and click on the project of interest. 

 

  

http://www.michigan.gov/STIP


Step 2: Scroll down to the bottom of the pop-up window  
and click on "Open!" to submit a draft STIP comment. 

 

Step 3: A separate window with survey questions will open  
for you to submit your comments. 

 

Thanks for your feedback! 
The complete draft STIP document is currently being finalized. The public comment period for 
review of the entire document is anticipated to be available between July and August on the 
MDOT STIP website: www.Michigan.gov/STIP.  

If you have any questions, please contact Mark Kloha KlohaM@Michigan.gov or Heather Bowden 
at BowdenH@Michigan.gov.  
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